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September 28, 2023 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 22-058 Bedford Waste Services Corporation - Permanent Rate Proceeding 

Revised Tariff Pages 6a and 7 Compliance Filing 
 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

Pursuant to Commission Order No. 26,884 dated September 12, 2023, attached please find 
for filing, Bedford Waste Services Corporation’s revised compliance tariffs, in track 
change and clean.   
 
As a result of discussions with the Department of Energy (Department) concerning clarity 
on what is included in the rate depicted on tariff Page 7, the Company agreed to add a note 
to the rate to indicate that the rate includes both the permanent rate as well as the step 
increase approved by the Commission.  Such a notation has not been required by the 
Commission in past utility tariffs, however, the Company agrees the clarifying note may 
assist customers in understanding the scope of the rate. 
 
Regarding Page 6a, the Company also agrees with the Department that the effective date 
should be the date of the order approving the tariff change, which is September 12, 2023.  
Thus, the attached Page 6a, now contains an effective date of September 12, 2023 because 
that tariff change is not retroactive. 
 
Thank you in advance for your review of this compliance filing. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

       
 
Enclosure: Revised Compliance tariff pages 6a and 7 
cc: Docket Related Electronic Service List 


